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This half term our Value is     

“Friendship” 

Annwyl Rhieni,   
Dear Parent/Carer, 
Diary Dates/Forthcoming Events 

Sunday, 23rd September – Harvest Celebrations – Pisgah Chapel 

Monday, Tueday 1st and 2nd October 2018 – Parent Consultations 

Monday,15th October 2018 – School Photographs 

Monday, 29th October – Half Term 

 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE for KS2 

The Good News Assembly has now permanently moved to a Thursday morning at 9.15, instead of the 

usual Wednesday. All parents/carers welcome to attend.  

 

Good News Assembly for Key Stage 2 is held on Thursdays 9.15am and Foundation Phase Fridays at 

9.15am. Parents/carers welcome to attend to celebrate their children. Pupil of the Week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Our Attendance winners for Foundation Phase last week were Dosbarth 1 – Miss Carroll with a fantastic 

100% attendance.  The Keystage 2 winners were Dosbarth 12 again with 99.26%. Da Iawn everyone.  

 

School Photos 

The school photographer for all pupils is coming into school on Monday, 15th October 2018. Please ensure 

that all children are in full school uniform.  

 
 

Dosbarth 1– Miss Carroll Willow J. 

Dosbarth 2– Mr Key Charlie W.C. 

Dosbarth 3 – Mrs Lewis Corey L.B.  

Dosbarth 4 – Miss Brooks Lilli-Mae M. 

Dosbarth 5 – Mrs Attewell Lowri S. 

Dosbarth 6 – Mrs Ally-Perrett Cody Leigh B. 

Dosbarth 7 – Mrs Rogers Harley P. 

Dosbarth 8 – Miss Grimas Edee-Mai T. 

Dosbarth 9 – Miss Lloyd Eva Wo.  

Dosbarth 10– Mrs Messore Taya H.  

Dosbarth 11 – Mrs Lee Tayah N.  

Dosbarth 12 – Miss Williams Shanice P. 

Dosbarth 13 – Mrs Parker-Evans Matilda T-S.  

Dosbarth 14 – Mr Phillips Thomas E.  
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Parent Consultations 

Parent Consultations are taking place on Monday 1st October and Tuesday, 2nd of October 2018. During this 

consultation you will have an opportunity to see your child’s work and discuss his/her progress. A letter with 

your consultation time has gone out and needs to be returned as soon as possible. If you know you are unable 

to make the arranged time, please let the teacher know in advance so a new time can be allocated.  Torfaen 

Catering has arranged for you to try School Menu Taster Pots on both days. We look forward to seeing you 

then.  

 

Exciting News 

We are very proud that our Football boys Cellum, Michael, Nathan and Theo are invited to be the Guards of 

Honour for Cardiff City FC this Saturday at the Cardiff City Football Stadium.  Big thumbs up from all of us 

at Garnteg. We hope you thoroughly enjoy your experience.  

 

MacMillan Cake Sale 

On Friday, 28th September 2018 we will be selling cakes for MacMillan Cancer Charity.  If you would like to 

donate cakes for us to sell, please could they all be shop bought and not homemade or contain nuts for 

allergy awareness reasons.  We will also be making and selling cakes in school. If your child would like a cake, 

please could they make a donation to MacMillan.  

 

Nursery 

Please could you make sure all items of clothing labelled with your child’s name. Could all parents/carers 

provide an extra set of clothes in case of any accidents.   

 

Dosbarth 3 – Mrs Lewis 

Please could all parents and guardians follow Miss Freeman on Twitter - @MissLFreeman95  - for class 

photos and pieces of work that go on throughout the week.  

 

Dosbarth 5 & 6, Mrs Attewell & Mrs Ally-Perrett 

Please can children bring in PE kits and wellies for Forest School Activities, thank you.  

 

Dosbarth 7 – Mrs Rogers 

PE days are on Tuesday’s & Friday’s every week. Could all children please bring their PE kit in, clearly 

labelled with their names. Thank you.  

 

Dosbarth 8 – Miss Grimas 

PE days are on Thursday’s and Friday’s.  Could all children please bring their PE kit in, clearly labelled with 

their names.  Thank you.  

 

Dosbarth 10 

Our Harvest Assembly is taking place on Monday, 8th of October 2018.  Please help your child learn their 

part and all parents and carers are welcome to attend.  

 

Dosbarth 12 

Our school trip to Renishaw takes place on Tuesday, 25th October 2018. Can all children please wear school 

uniform, bring a packed lunch and a bottle with water. Thank you  

 

Dosbarth 13 

Our school trip to Renishaw takes place on Monday, 24th October 2018.  Can all children wear school uniform 

and bring a packed lunch and a bottle with water. Thank you.  

 

Dosbarth 14 

Our PE lessons are Swimming lessons outside school on a Wednesday morning. Please ensure all children 

bring their swimming kits into school every Wednesday.  

 

Pupils in Woodwind Group will need their instruments on Wednesday afternoons.  

 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Roche, Headtacher 


